
Freeland Middle School Announcements              
January 26th, 2024 
 

 
●​ Today is popcorn day along with a Lions spirit day! Hope you wore your 

blue to support the lions this weekend! 
 

●​ Starting Monday you will be able to pre-order carnation flowers! You will 
need to fill out the form for each person you plan on sending one to. 
Orders will be open until supplies run out. You will need to pay for your 
flowers from Feb. 5th- Feb 9th.  Flowers will be delivered on Feb 13th. 
Each flower is $1.50 and includes a heart-gram message (must be 
school-appropriate). Send a flower to your friends, secret admirer, teachers 
or even yourself! 
 

●​ Just a reminder that today is the SOAR Assembly during 7th hour. Make 
sure that all your SOAR tickets are placed in the SOAR boxes before 
lunch.  
 

●​ You can now purchase a custom Falcon Croc Charm for your clogs in the 
main office. The cost is $5 a charm. 

 
 

 
 
                               Parent Announcements 
 
  

●​ Freeland SportsZone is offering some opportunities this winter for students 
to stay active. Please use this link for upcoming events that are open to our 
middle school students: Events Offered Outside of School​
 
 

●​ Registration is now open for the Spring 2024 Freeland Little League 
Baseball and Softball Season. Families can visit 
www.freelandlittleleague.com to register for T-Ball, Baseball and Softball 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1Vf-5zn7T5VuKO4FX71uE6YVjGCWVMK3_?usp=sharing
http://www.freelandlittleleague.com/


programs. The deadline to register is March 8th, 2024. ​
Additionally the Freeland Little League will be hosting 2 youth clinics this 
winter: Youth Baseball Clinic on Friday February 2nd at the Freeland 
Sportszone Turf Room. This is for 6, 7 and 8 year olds.  Youth Softball 
Clinic on Friday February 9th at the Freeland Sportszone Turf Room. This 
is for 6, 7 and 8 year olds.  
 
Questions regarding Little League Registration and/or the Youth Clinics 
can be directed to Craig Aimar, FLL President freelandlittleleaguemi@gmail.com 

 
●​ SVSU will be offering Community Youth Days with free camps and clinics 

for students.  Please see the attached flier for more information. 
 CYD Schedule.png

 
●​ Please remember that any new bussing arrangements require 24 hour 

notice to process.  This includes situations where you would like your child 
to ride home with a friend or to a different location. This must be in writing.  
Requests can be sent to carellil@freelandschools.net 

 
●​ If you would like to add money to your students meal account, please visit 

the link provided. https://freeland.familyportal.cloud/ 
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